
Kia ora koutou!       
 
Welcome back Winter!  OMG hasn’t the last few days reminded us that 
summer is not here in full force just yet? 
 
With a few day trips coming up, I hope that this weather goes away so that 
our children can enjoy their fieldtrips bathed in sunshine.  Pretty much all of 
the trips are based at the beach or at Lake Ngatu and focus on Water     
Safety.  As part of our Keeping Ourselves Safe kaupapa for this term, it’s 
important that our children are aware of the dangers in and around water 
and have knowledge of what they can do themselves to be safe when 
they’re there. 
 
Special thanks this week from me go to Rooms 9, 10, 12 and 19 who invited  
me along on their outdoor education excursions.  I had a lot of fun and 
learnt lots with our tamariki.  Magic! 
 
Prize-giving is coming up on Friday 7th December from 9.30am - 12.30pm.  
Please lock that date in and come and join us in celebrating the          
achievements of our children this year.  See you there. 
Ka kite, 
Brendon Morrissey 

SENIOR SYNDICATE NEWS FROM ROOM 11:  

 

As part of the school’s ‘keeping ourselves safe’ topic, Room 11 has explored our body of  feelings. 
 

We’ve talked about ‘yucky’ feelings and ‘delicious’ feelings and the colours they each represent. 
 

After tracing the outline of our bodies, we painted our experiences on the inside – using colours 
that best described our personal feelings. We then focused on creating our own positive           

affirmations for our heads! 
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 OUR VISION  
  “Inspired and resourceful learners for life.” 

“Kia whakaara kia manawanui mo tona ao”  

JUNIOR SYNDICATE NEWS FROM ROOM 5: 

 

In Room 5 we have been learning about Keeping Ourselves Safe. 
We have learnt not to walk across a road without a grown up or looking both ways before 
we cross the road. Walking on the footpath and using pedestrian crossings is very           
important too. 

 
When we talked about fire safety 
we learnt about not playing with 
matches or anything that could 
start a fire or burn you. We       
decided it is best not go close to 
fires.  We do not hold fireworks 
and light them. We need a grown 
up to help us with fireworks. 
                                                               

We always have to make our seat belts click and we have to keep them on all of the time 
the car is moving. 
 
 
When we travel on the bus, we need to sit in our seats  
and use quiet voices and listen to the monitors. 
 

 

We learnt we should not pat dogs on the head when                                                                  

it is eating or when it is playing with its toys. 

 

 

Please show your support for the following sponsors who have taken time to support us. 
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This advertising space is available to a local 
business who wishes to utilise this service. 

 
If you are keen to take up this opportunity, 
please contact Mrs Sharon Patrick at our 

school office. 
 

Ph: 09 4080228 
Email: accounts@kaitaiaprimary.school.nz 

 

 
 
 

 
 

* PAINT * WALLPAPER * BLINDS 
 * CURTAINS  * DULUX  

* JACOBSEN  * TOOLS & ACCESS 
 - For all your decorating needs.   

Pop in and see us. 
224 Commerce Street, Kaitaia 

Phone/Fax: 09 408 1741 

5 Church Road, Kaitaia 0410.  Ph. 09 408 0228 
Fax. 09 408 2361  Email: kaitaiaps@xtra.co.nz 



 
WHEN 

 
WHAT 

Every Tuesday Public Health Nurse attends our school.  If you would like a private 
consultation with our Public Health Nurse, on Tuesday please        
telephone the school and we will endeavour to arrange this for you. 
This service is free. 

Banking 8.30a.m. Every Friday – ASB only.  Please contact the school office if your 
child would like to start school banking.  It is a great way to teach 
them to save. 

Friday Fundraiser 
= Every Friday 

Our tuck shop will not be open this year but we will have a Friday 
Fundraiser combo for $4.  Order forms for this will be sent home at 
the start of each week. 

Every Friday School assembly at 9.45am in our  school Hall for  Term 3 and 4 

Throughout Term 4 iMOKO check ups (Whaea Tara and Whaea Alice) in our school    
during the morning checking for sore throats, infectious skin disorders 
and head lice.  Free treatment is provided for all children. 

28 November Room 21 - trip to Lake Ngatu 

4 December Y5/6 classes working bee at the Sports Hub 

7 December KPS school Prize Giving 

11 December Junior School - trip to Lake Ngatu 

12 December Room 13 - beach trip today 
BOT meeting @ 5.15pm in our senior school staffroom 

14 December Last day of school - ends at 1pm 

29 January 2019 KPS opens for Term 1 today! 

 

Have a great weekend everybody! 
From the children, staff and BOT of Kaitaia Primary School. 
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Our Whare 

Marino and 

world symbolise 

our commitment 

to Bilingual 

Education and 

our belief that 

the learning 

journey for our 

children 

continues out 

into the wider 

world and maybe 

beyond 

School and Community Notices 

 

Our stairway 

symbolises 

setting and 

achieving goals 

in our learning 

step by step 

Check this photo out!  Our Room 12 tamariki fancied 
their chances at getting the Godwits and Seagulls up at 
Scott’s Point to take to the sky.  They were right! 
Awesome day, awesome fun!  What a cool memory. 
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Our children at  
play on the  

Inquiry Learning  
Playground which  

symbolises our  
commitment to  
developing the  
explorers and  

researchers of the  
future. 

Calendar of Upcoming Events 

School and Community Notices 

MANAWA AWARDS 

Well done to our Manawa award recipients last week.  Great to see lots 
of kids out there doing good for others because they want to, not because 
they were told.  Ka pai koutou! 
 
 


